

BOARD OF TRUSTEES P.O. BOX 516 BENTON, ILLINOIS 62812

September 10, 2024

Kevin Wilson

County Clerk and Recorder

Of Franklin County

PO Box 607

Benton, II. 62812

RE: Appointment to Board

The Hill City Water District Board of Trustees asks the County Board at their next Regularly scheduled meeting, to appoint Jim Duff, 6170 East Bethel Rd., Benton, Illinois 62812 to our Board of Trustees. This term is to fill the vacated term by Aaron Webb. The term will be until 4/30/28.

Please inform us when this appointment is made. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pau! Leffler

Chairman of Board

Hill City Water District



BOARD OF TRUSTEES P.O. BOX 516 BENTON, ILLINOIS 62812

September 10, 2024

Kevin Wilson

County Clerk and Recorder

Franklin County

PO Bos 607

Benton, II. 62812

FILED

SEP 23 2024

FRANKLIN COUNTY CLERK

RE: Trustee Resignation - Hill City Water District

Attached is a copy of the Resignation of Mr. Aaron Webb.

Also attached is a letter sent to Mr. Webb asking for his resignation.

The reason for that request was because he has not attended the scheduled Board

Meetings as required.

Sincerely.

HILL CITY WATER DISTRICT

Diane Leffler, Secretary

Attachment



BOARD OF TRUSTEES P.O. BOX 516 BENTON, ILLINOIS 62812

Aaron Webb, Trustee

8067 Benton Field Rd

Benton, II. 62812

Dear Aaron Webb, Trustee;

Your attendance to the Hill City Water District monthly meetings has not been in accordance with the Rules of the Hill City Water District.

At the last meeting on July 9th, 2024 the Board members discussed asking you to Resign from the Board.

The Board understands your job and commitment to the School sports schedules.

Please reply with a letter of Resignation or reply with a reason why you would like to stay on the Board as a Trustee.

If an opening comes up in the future and you would be interested in serving on the Board as a Trustee please let us know.

Thank you for serving on the Hill City Water District Board.

Sincerely;

Hill City Water Discrict Board Chairman Paul Leifler

Dear Hill City Water Board,

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the Hill City Water Board.

It has been a privilege to serve on the board, and I appreciate the opportunity to have contributed.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Aaron Webb